
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

19th December 2024 

 

Dear Families  

 

As part of our topic ‘Life in the Freezer,’ we would like to take Year 2 children on a visit to 
‘The Deep’ in Hull. The visit will include a workshop about polar animals as well as a tour of 

the whole centre. 

The cost of the visit is £23.00 per child this voluntary contribution covers the cost of the 

coach and entry into The Deep with an educational workshop. The visit will take place on 

Tuesday 4th February. As the centre requires payment before we arrive, we would need to 

have the money in school by Tuesday, 28th January. You can either pay in full or in two 

instalments, £10.00 by Friday 17th January and £13.00 by the 28th January. 

On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch along with a bottle of water/drink. No 

fizzy drinks please. We will return to school by 3.15 pm. 

Unfortunately if we don’t get enough response for the trip it will have to be cancelled also no 

refunds will be given if your child is absent on the day. 

Please complete the slip below and send into school with your child. 

Many thanks for your support.  

Mrs Inhester and Miss Nicklin 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________ class _____________ to take part in 

the visit to ‘The Deep’ on Tuesday 4th February 2025. 

I enclose ________ 

Signed _______________________________________ 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and KS1 Lead Catherine Inhester & EYFS Lead 

Nichola Tonkinson.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


